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June 4, 2024 

 

 

 

Members of 439 Water Supply Corporation: 

 

Re: Termination of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch Declaration for Lake Belton 

 

In accordance with our Drought Contingency Plan, 439 Water Supply Corporation informed you of 

the downgrade of Stage 2 – Drought Warning to a Stage 1 Drought Watch Condition on April 23, 

2024. Due to recent rainfall, Lake Belton’s level has risen and is well above the Stage 1 trigger. 

 

Therefore, 439 Water Supply Corporation is terminating the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 

Condition effective immediately. 

 

Our Drought Contingency Plan is available at: 

https://www.439watersupply.com/documents/1078/DROUGHT_CONTINGENCY_PLAN_439_11

-15-2023.pdf 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (254) 933-2133 or at jamie@439watersupply.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jamie Davlin 

Director of Operations 
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